SMITH/SHAVER LAW SCHOOL SCHOLARSHIP FUND, INC.

APPLICATION PROCESS

DO NOT APPLY DIRECTLY TO THE SCHOLARSHIP FUND
FOR A SCHOLARSHIP BECAUSE AWARDS ARE MADE
THROUGH THE SUPPORTED LAW SCHOOLS

Smith/Shaver scholarships are awarded annually through the supported law schools. No
application is made to the Scholarship Fund directly.

Prospective law students are considered for Smith/Shaver scholarships through the
Admissions Offices of the five specified law schools. Consideration for a scholarship award is
automatic upon application for financial assistance at one of the supported law schools. The
primary criteria are North Carolina residency and financial need.

If you are offered a Smith/Shaver scholarship you will be notified by the law school’s
Admissions Office. A scholarship is for a specified annual amount and will be renewed for two
years contingent upon continued good standing at the law school. Because each scholarship
award is tied directly to a particular law school, a scholarship award is not transferable to another
law school, including another law school which is also supported by the Smith/Shaver Law °
School Scholarship Fund.



